
      

      

 

ACT Instrumental Music Program 

ACT Chorale for 2026 

The ACT Instrumental Music Program would like to invite interested vocalists (singers) who will be in Years 7-12 in 
ACT government schools in 2026 to apply for membership in the ACT Chorale.  

The ACT IMP ensembles are an excellent opportunity for hard-working, skilled and committed young musicians to 
work together in an enriching environment. The groups are active performance ensembles, and the families of 
students auditioning need to be prepared to make a strong commitment to rehearsal and performance attendance 
for the full year. 

No auditions will be held for this ensemble. For reasons related to staffing and capacity of our rehearsal space, places 
will be limited. Selections will be made with consideration given to achieving a balanced ensemble across all voice 
types and year levels. Offers of place may also be made based on date of application submission.  

Music reading skills are desirable but are not required. 

Applications close Monday 17 November 2025. This is a strict deadline. 

Three ways to access the online application form:  

• http://www.imp.act.edu.au 

• QR code 

• https://forms.gle/wGeWfPxmHpUsMQJq9 
 

Please note that submission of an application form does not guarantee an offer of membership. 

Please note that students who accept a place in the ACT Chorale for 2026 will also be required to be part of their 
choir at school in 2026, if the opportunity exists. 

There is a membership fee ($150 in 2025 and yet to be confirmed for 2026). Rehearsals will be held each Monday 
5:45-7:00pm during school terms. 

Information cards will be available from the Music/Arts teacher at your child’s school from Week 6, Term 3. Further 
details are also available on the IMP website. 

If you have questions about the application process, please contact IMP.Admin@ed.act.edu.au 

We look forward to receiving your application! 


